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Seedling Shares Gratitude

“Looking behind | am filled with gratitude. Looking forward | am filled with vision.
Looking upwards I'm filled with strength, Looking within | discover peace."
Quero Apache prayer

Seedling recognizes Thanksgiving is a holiday based in settler colonial values, that
indigenous knowledge formed the foundation of many of the topics we teach in
classrooms, and that our programs operate on unceded indigenous land. We'd like to
take this time to promote awareness (find more information and resources at
firstnations.org), reflect on our position, and push the narrative towards gratitude.

At Seedling, we have a lot to be grateful for. We're thankful to the people who believed
in us at our early stages and helped get our product off the ground. We're thankful to
accelerators, entrepreneurship programs, and countless mentors who helped us
expand to where we are today. We're grateful to the Baltimore community for letting
us into its classrooms and events, and we're grateful to you for following our journey.

@seedlinginc seedlinghydroponics@gmail.com




